
 

 

Minutes of College Road Surgery PPG Meeting held 14th June 2022. 

 

Attendees: J. Hughes: S. Hadley: G. Bailey: AM. Webster: J. Allen: P. Allen: G. 
Cox: K. Mountford: J.Grant: B. Chare: R. Sellarajah: Dr S. Sarin. 

 

• The meeting was opened at 6.30 pm and J. Hughes welcomed all.    

• The minutes of the last meeting held on 14th June 2022 were accepted as a 
true and accurate record of what there and then took place. Proposed G. 
Cox. Seconded J. Allen. 

• R.S. reiterated the PPG Code. Primary Care Network and “Signposting” were 
discussed. Photographic recognition for staff is to be introduced. Staff will 
include a Paramedic and a Physiotherapist. Drs Silvetti and Mula are 
specializing in Women’s Health including menopause issues. 

• The difficulty in obtaining doctor appointments was again discussed. Dr 
Sarin explained the increased number of patients registered with the 
practice and the social deprivation of a large proportion of new registrations  
was causing difficulties. The problems with repeat prescriptions not 
recognising 30 and 31 day months was high lighted. Prescriptions need to 
be adjusted to allow for this. 

• The Covid 19 vaccination Clinics are being carried out on Saturdays and 
Saturday GP appointments are available at the Oaks. Flu Vaccination uptake 
in the over 65 age group has achieved 81%. 

• The PPG Message of the month is to be “Women’s Health” with Drs Silvetti 
and Mula leading. 

• The meeting was closed at 7.35pm. The next meeting date is subject to the 
availability of an attending  GP Partner, at this venue. Date To Be Advised. 

 

  

 

 

 

 



 

  


